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Dear E&A skiers and teams, 
 
 
 
Initially Austria had plans to host the 2016 European Championships in Tulln. All the ground 
work had been done and the “organisers” were more than excited to make it happen.  
Unfortunately the intended funds have been reassigned to another event and Tulln will not be 
able to organize/host the 2016 Championships. 
 
 
In this respect the Tenerife Water-ski Federation has expressed it’s interests in taking over 
the organisation if significant participation from the European teams can be 
expected/guaranteed. 
 
The championships will be held from 19th till 28th August 2016 - during the European  (school) 
holiday season.  This will allow teams to combine family holidays with racing at one the many 
beautiful Tenerife venues. 
 
I would like to ask all skiers and teams to advise their thoughts, intentions on bringing boats 
and teams to Tenerife in 2016.  A successful Championship can only be guaranteed if 
sufficient skiers will be competing. 
 
Thanks to advise your comments to C.RYDL@skynet.be.  I will compile all information and 
advise Tenerife accordingly on the outcome of this survey. 
 
Thanks in advance for your soonest reactions to this matter. 
 
 
 
 
Yours in Water-ski Racing 

Chris RYDL 
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